
September 7, 2021 

 

 

Announcement of Successful Applicants 

for the 2022 International Courses 

 

in 

 

the Department of Civil and Earth Resources Engineering 

and 

the Department of Urban Management 

 

The registration numbers of successful applicants for enrollment in the 2022 

International Courses are as follows: 

 

For the International Course in Management of Civil Infrastructure 

in the Department of Civil and Earth Resources Engineering 

 

No successful applicants 

 

For the International Course in Urban and Regional Development 

in the Department of Urban Management 

 

No successful applicants 

 

 


